Spring Dress Code Reminders: Very Important!

Dear Families.

The Administrative Team would like to take this opportunity to remind you about our Warren City Schools Dress Code. For your child's safety and to help them "Dress for Success," please see the reminders below, as well as the **entire Dress Code** on page 8-9 of our <u>Student Guide to Positive Behavior</u>. If your child is out of dress code, we will follow the procedure outlined in the guide, and highlighted below. Building administrators will make the final determination regarding dress code.

• Everything worn to school should be safe for play, which sometimes includes getting a little dirty. Students of all ages eat, drink, run, and play throughout the day. Save clothing you really care about for a time when you can supervise that it does not get dirty.



• Shoes must have a back or strap so they do not fall off. Slippers, "flip flops," "Slides," "Bubble Slides," "Crocs" without the strap, and other slip-on shoes are not permitted.



Shirts must cover the shoulders, as well as the entire upper body (chest, stomach). The bottom of the shirt
must touch the pants with arms raised. Knotted t-shirts must still cover the entire area from shoulders to
waist with arms raised. Students will be asked to untie shirts that do not follow this policy.



FOR STUDENTS WHO VIOLATE THESE GUIDELINES, ANY OF THE FOLLOWING CONSEQUENCES MAY APPLY AS DETERMINED BY THE BUILDING PRINCIPAL:

- 1. Call parents to bring appropriate dress to school
- 2. Provide alternative dress for remainder of day
- 3. Serve Detention
- 4. Place in In-School Intervention
- 5. Suspend from school